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As a casual backpacker, I've enjoyed the beauty of the Willamette forest around Mt. Jefferson for many

summers, and have no problem with some level of fee and/or limited permit numbers.

 

I am concerned about a plan that would have both per-person and per-night fees.  Perhaps a per-night fee with a

reasonable group size - say 6-8 would be a better arrangement?

 

I live near Salem, so Mt. Jefferson doesn't require me to overnight in a hotel before or after a backpack trip, but if

the entry fees are high enough, I will be looking elsewhere.

 

Dr. John Adams

Dallas, Oregon

Pjadams41@gmail.com

 


